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Noah’s Ark Newsletter Autumn Update 2013
A big thank you to all parents who came to our Parents Welcome evening and AGM. We hope that you found the information presented useful and also enjoyed the short clip about the childrens’ day at Noah’s Ark! 
We have now established a new Committee with the following members: Anna Abulafia is our new Chair, Emma Simmons who has George in the morning session remains as Treasurer and Dawn Lloyd who also remains Secretary. We welcome new members Paula Alvarez who has Leon in the morning session and Karen Fox who has Eoin in the afternoon session. A number of parents have also joined our new “Friends of Noah’s Ark” group who will be working closely with the Committee on fundraising projects. We look forward to a fruitful relationship in the forthcoming months.  
Dates for your diary
Noah’s Ark Coffee morning and afternoon on Wednesday 16th October. Parents/Carers in the morning session join us at 11.00am and in the afternoon session at 2.30. Your children will be looking forward to seeing you for our first fundraising event. It will give you a chance to see some of their work and also have a chat with other parents.
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Noah’s Ark Cake Sale will take place on Friday 18th October 2013 at 3pm. Any donations of cakes (but please no large cakes that need to be sliced) either homemade or shop bought would be much appreciated.  Thank you.
Parents Consultation Meeting on 25th October. Please sign up with your child’s name on the sheet in the foyer. Meetings are in 10 minute intervals and these will give you a chance to talk about your child’s progression including settling-in. We will be closed for our normal morning and afternoon session. 

The 25th October is also last day of half term and we will be re-opening on the 4th November at the usual time.

Photographer Colin will be visiting Noah’s Ark on the 15th November between 10.00am and 2.00pm to take portrait pictures of your child. If your child does not usually attend on this day you can still bring your child just for the photographs.
We are family

Sandie would like to put a poster together to celebrate the different cultures and family lives of the children in Noah’s Ark.  Please could we have a photo or two of your families celebrating an occasion such as a family holiday, wedding, christening, festival or family tradition.  The poster will be called “We are family” and the photos will be glued onto it so please do not send in any photos that may be sentimental or precious as we will not be able to return them.  If you have any questions please see Sandie otherwise she looks forward to receiving your photo(s).
Winter months
We are nearing the cold winter months which often mean extreme weather and lots of illnesses. During extreme weather such as heavy snow we endeavour to stay open as long as the health and safety of the children and staff are not compromised. 
When staff become sick this may mean that we have to operate a different staff ratio to the present one. Please have a look on our notice board for a detailed contingency plan in the event of staff sicknesses or other emergencies.
Bettina, Melissa, Angelina, Julie, Danielle, Theresa and Sandie
